

Park Spring Primary School

"Achieving Together"

07 September 2017

Year 1 bulletin

Thank you for your patience this week as we learn parent faces and try to manage two classes coming out of one door due to the building works. I'm sure we will get quicker as the weeks go on.

Year One days to remember

1A and 1B will be doing P.E day on Thursdays. Please ensure your child has their P.E kit in school.

Phonic home learning books (yellow) will be collected in on Thursdays and new home learning will be set on Fridays. This will include weekly spellings and a phonic challenge to practise at home. Children will be tested on their spellings every Friday and they will get new spellings each week.

Reading records will be collected in on a Wednesday so the class teacher can see all the fantastic reading you have done at home. Please send your child with their reading record and book every day.

Every Friday children will have the chance to change their school library book. Please return if you would like to swap.

Water bottles can be purchased from the office for £1.

Thank you for your support.

Miss Clarkson and Mrs Smith

Headteacher: Mrs R Horan
Wellstone Avenue, Leeds LS13 4EH

Tel: 0113 2552526 Fax: 0844 8910372 Email office@parkspringprimary.co.uk